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Dear Parents,  
 
On the 16th June Beeston Primary will be celebrating Earth Day. The children will learn all about the environment, 
the importance of protecting it and how the children can help with this. The week following Earth Day, 
commencing 19th June’ is Sky Arts Week.  
 
Sky Arts Week puts a big emphasis on encouraging children to find ways of being creative using things that they 
can find easily as home. Due to this, we thought this would be a lovely opportunity to show how items cannot just 
be recycled but also upcycled and made into something else. With this in mind we would like the children to bring 
into school some recyclable materials like; cardboard boxes, cardboard tubes, cardboard cartons and cereal 
boxes. With these the children will work on turning their recycled materials into houses and buildings. Each class 
will have the opportunity to do this, with the end product being ‘Beeston Primary’s Eco Village’ an artistic creation 
combining all the brilliant sculptures the pupils have made.  
 
As a school, we believe this will be a great opportunity for the children to express their artistic ability, while also 
learning the importance of recycling.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Swan-Francis, Miss Campbell and Mrs Callaghan  

 
 
 


